From: —
To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Hills of gold/Nundle/Hanging Rock windfarm proposal
Date: Saturday, 29 June 2024 1:47:43 PM

To whom it may concern
I wish to express my support for the proposal to approve all the turbines for the

windfarm.

The plan is only likely to come to fruition if it stacks up financially and it needs all the
turbines to be approved for that to happen.

This process has dragged on and it would be great to see it finished and the farm
started.

| hope that this submission assists this process by showing that many community
members support the farm and the work opportunities it will provide for the locals.
The community grants that the company promise (and have already started giving)
will revitalise our town and community and that is to be fought for.






